A BIG THANK YOU

Torpoint Town Council gives a very BIG thank you to Clive O'Shaughnessy who has proudly
represented Torpoint as the Town Crier until his recent retirement.

Some photos are shared including, Clive leading the Civic Parade in 2019, receiving the Person of
Courage award in 2021 from Past Mayor Councillor Mrs. Chris Goodman and participating in the
Sir Frances Drake Armada Cup competition for The Ancient and Honourable Guild of Town Criers
in 2022. Clive was honoured to read the Proclamation at Sparrow Park prior to the Beacon
Lighting for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee also in 2022.

It is with great sadness that we say farewell to Clive. |}

Any member of The Ancient and Honourable Guild of Town Criers who would like to be
considered as Clive's replacement are asked to contact the Town Clerk directly.




